
I write further to your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act (FOI).    You 

requested: 

 

How many (FGM) cases have been referred to the CPS for prosecution? 

 

How many FGM cases West Yorkshire Police have investigated in the last 2 years. 

 

I am afraid the information you have requested is not held by the Office of the Police and Crime 

Commissioner.   You may find that West Yorkshire Police can assist and you can make an FOI request 

to the Force via the link below. 

 

https://www.westyorkshire.police.uk/advice/our-services/information-requests/requesting-

information/freedom-information 

 

I trust you are satisfied with the way your request has been dealt with, however, I am attaching 

details of how to request a review should you wish to do so. 

 


